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OTTAWA, 26th March 1903

Sir-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 17th Instant, laubmitting the case of

Jacques Murray, touching his right to the use of wood

without permission from the Semnnary, and in reply, I

have to refer you to the letter addressed to you on

the 24th November 1902,the latter part of which dir-

ects you to let the Indian understand that the

question of right to cut wood on the lands of the

Seminarÿ is one between themselves and the Semruary,

and not being under the control of the Department.

Your obedient servant

F.D.W.Le

Secretary-

Joseph Perillard, Esq.:

Indian Agent

P.Q.
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